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[Letterhead of the Population and Immigration Authority]    Freedom of Information Law 

 

 

Nisan 3, 5775 

March 23, 2015 

O. 2015-3528 

 

 

To 

Benjamin Agsteribbe, Adv. 

HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual 

4 Abu Ubaidah st. 

Jerusalem 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Re: Revocation of Residency Status of Permanent Residents in Jerusalem in 2014 

Reference: my response from March 8, 2015, 2015-2978 

 

The following is the response of the professional staff at our office. 

 

1. In the year 2014, the residency of 107 residents expired, of them 56 woman, of them 12 

minors. While they were outside Israel, the residency of 60 residents expired. 

 

2. The information requested in Section 2 of the application cannot be provided as the 

requested data are not defined in the computerized system of the Population Authority. 

 

3. A response to the remaining sections will be sent in a later date. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

(-) 

Mali Davidian 

Supervisor of Freedom of Information Law 

 

cc: Ms. Hagit Weiss – Director, East Jerusalem Population Administration Bureau 

 

 

 
Under section 7(F) of the Freedom of Information Law, 5758-1998, this decision may be appealed to the 

Court for Administrative Affairs. 
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